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Geneva, 1 November 2021
39th Session of the UPR Working Group
Review of Suriname
Delivered by Ms. Armine Petrosyan, Second Secretary


Madame President,
Armenia thanks Suriname for its national report and welcomes the progress achieved since the last UPR cycle.
We welcome Suriname`s commitment to eliminate child, early and forced marriage by 2030 and appreciate the amendment of the law on child marriage in this regard. 
We encourage Suriname to draw up a general law that will prohibit and define racial discrimination and cover acts of direct or indirect discrimination in all fields of law and public life.
We note with appreciation that one of the Armenia`s recommendations from previous cycle on the ratification of the Convention Against Torture and Other Cruel, Inhuman or Degrading Treatment or Punishment was accepted by Suriname and is in the final stage of approval by Parliament. 
We note that the abolition of the death penalty is in agenda of Suriname`s Government and would like to recommend to ratify the Second Protocol to the International Covenant on Civil and Political Rights.
We also would like to recommend to ratify the Convention on the Prevention and Punishment of the Crime of Genocide. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We wish Suriname a successful UPR Review. 
I thank you.
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